Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock  on Wednesday 15th   August  2012
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney  (LF), Muriel Taylor (MT) , Pennie Drummond (PD), Jane Evison (JE),  Shaun Walsh (SW), Steph Wagstaff-Bethell (SW-B). 
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
None were received.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

It was regretted that Ursula Hargreaves has not succeeded in raising a NW team for the Inter Regional Championships. However the committee were delighted  that  SW & Amanda Jones have offered to take over as joint Chefs next year. 
Unfortunately the  Wirral Ride had to be cancelled due to the venue being waterlogged. 
	SW

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 
 MT reported that the balance is £2,467.57. 
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that the number of members remains at  61 Full & 13 Associates.  
	

	6
	PR.
SW-B has nearly completed an article for the EGB magazine &  has had an article promoting the Frolic published in Equitrader. PD & PG thanked her for this. 
	SW-B

	7
	Report on the Peover Ride.
Very successful in spite of a last minute route change. A profit of around £480 was made.  
	

	8
	Updates on Frolic & Longmynd Rides.

All going to plan.
	Sue Higgins
PG & PD

	9
	Ride dates 2013.
Wirral in July. Frolic in September. We need to discuss a date for Longmynd .     
	

	10
	Winter Programme.
Possibly a talk on saddle fitting. PG to ask Gaynor Jones whether her saddler might be interested.
AGM. First Thursday in Feb 2013 at Heyrose Golf Club. PG to ask about having a carvery as we were disappointed in the food this year.
	PG
PG

	11
	Groups Meeting 28th Oct 2012.

We will arrange for one or two committee members to go..
	

	12
	AOB.

1. A copy of our newsletter will be sent to Derbyshire & Lancashire. 
2. It was agreed that the organisers should take expenses arising from the Wirral Ride from group funds. The rosettes can be used next year.

3. There is a big gap between the actual numbers of EGB members in Cheshire & those registering horses for trophies & help. We have been short of help at many rides. It was suggested we email those not registered to encourage them to do so. 
	PG

PG

	13
	Date of next meeting.
Wednesday  17th Oct 2012 at The Laurels at 8.00 pm.
	








